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THOMAS JEFFERSON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Kindergarten Back-to-School Night

September 5, 2012

Welcome to Kindergarten!  This upcoming year is going to be a very special experience for your family. We are so excited that we get to share this year with you and your child. We have a wonderful group of children, and everyday we are learning something new about each and every one! We look forward to working with you to help provide your child with the skills he/she needs to be successful!

 We believe that good communication, between school and home, is the key to a successful educational program.  Having said that, please know that we are always available to answer questions or discuss concerns that you may have.  If you leave a message on our school voicemail, we will be sure to get back to you after class is dismissed.


*Jefferson school phone number: 771-1840


*Voicemail boxes:  771-1845


*Absence Reporting phone number:  771-1845 #1


ext. 101 (Wilke)
  ext. 111 (Nordlin)


ext. 102 (Santos)
  

You can also reach us via email.  We check email on a daily basis. Here are our email addresses:
 (Nordlin) mnordlin01@rcsdk8.org
 (Wilke) awilke@rcsdk8.org
 (Santos) jsantos@rcsdk8.org 



We look forward to a successful, meaningful, and fun-filled school year. We feel extremely lucky to be your partners in your child’s education.

Sincerely,

The Kindergarten Teachers,

 Mrs. Nordlin, Mrs. Santos, Mrs. Wilke
